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Campus@dt.bhWithout freedom of 
thought, there can be no 
such thing as wisdom 
- and no such thing as 
public liberty without 
freedom of speech.   

    – Benjamin Franklin

Bahrain Polytechnic’s 
executive management 

awarded the Certificate in 
Tertiary Teaching and Learning 
(CTTL) to 143 graduates at 
Bahrain Polytechnic recently. 

CTTL is an introductory 

programme for people teaching 
adults in a tertiary education 
context, and was modelled on 
the New Zealand Certificate in 
Adult Teaching (CAT) from 
Christchurch Polytechnic 
and Institute of Technology 

(CPIT). The programme 
models international standards 
of good teaching practice and 
provides an introduction to the 
Polytechnic’s unique model 
of Problem Based Learning 
by looking at the three key 

areas of the Adult Learner, 
Classroom Practice, and the 
Use of Technology in Teaching 
and Learning in Higher  
Education.

The Certificate in Tertiary 
Teaching and Learning is 

recognised by the Bahrain’s 
QQA as a Level 6 award and is a 
critical pedagogical strategy for 
the Polytechnic and a unique 
and visionary programme 
in Bahrain and regionally. 
It has been recognised for 

its contribution to teaching 
excellence by numerous 
international experts and 
Bahrain Polytechnic is 
currently seeking the UK’s 
Higher Education Academy 
accreditation.

Bahrain Polytechnic’s executive management with the awarded staff members
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“Used textbooks 
c o l l e c t i o n 

campaign” initiated by 
Index Bahrain ended 
on Friday with “book 
distribution event” with 
the support of Bahrain 
Keraleeya Samajam at 
their Hall. More than 
1000 parents and students 
attended the event to collect 
books

Along with textbooks, 
free notebooks and 
stationery items were also 
distributed. The event also 
aimed at creating awareness 
among children and 
parents on the importance 
of environmental care, and 
the need to protect trees. 
There was symbolic tree 
creation on big canvas at 
the event. 

Dr. Layla Faisal Alhalwachi, Senior International Cooperation Specialist 
from the Supreme Council for Women visited the British School of 
Bahrain (BSB) to give a talk to the students. The presentation was mainly 
about ‘Responsibilities and obligations of the Supreme Council for 
Women (to the Bahraini women and society as a whole)’ and ‘The impact 
of the SCW in the Bahraini Society and Youth Empowerment’

Teachers of NMS-DPS attended a workshop conducted by Dr. Girish Chandran, Chairman, Kensho Solutions and Global 
Institute of Management Sciences.  The workshop focused on the importance of being a teacher, purpose of education 
and classroom management. Principal presented a memento to Dr. Girish Chandran on the occasion

The orientation programme for various grades for the ses-
sion 2017-18 was held at NMS-DPS. The programme orien-
tated the parents and gave them an insight on the various 
changes in the upcoming session

CTTL awarded to 143 graduates 


